
 

 

17th May, 2023 

 

To  

BSE Limited 

Mumbai 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

Subject: Intimation Under Regulation 3 IA of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, As Amended. 

 

Further to our letter dated 4th February, 2023 for reclassification of two of our promoters to public 

category in this regard inform you that we have erroneously mentioned one promoter in our 

submission application who sought reclassification and as a matter of fact, there are two promoters 

seeking reclassification as correctly mentioned as  

 

(i) Kamats Holiday Resorts (Silvassa) Limited and  

(ii) Mr. Vikram V. Kamat jointly with Vidya V. Kamat. 

 

Kindly take the same on your record and oblige 
 

Yours’s faithfully, 

For Kamat Hotels (India) Limited  

 

 

 

 

Dr. Vithal V. Kamat 

DIN00195341 

Executive Chairman and Managing Director 
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